
MARKET STRUCTURE OF STARBUCKS COFFEE AND OTHER COFFEE

HOUSES

Economics Coffee Shops Market Structure. LR Each store also sells other products (cold drinks, breakfast, pastries,
etc.) 5. Starbucks.

Some coffee shops sell coffee or espresso-making equipment, grinders, mugs, and other accessories. Coffee
shops depend highly on part-time employees, and most workers require few skills. The company is opening
additional shops every year. For e. Larger companies may also sell coffee beans wholesale to commercial
customers, such as grocery stores and restaurants. In Monopolistic Competition customers have a choice of
similar products from shops usually at close proximity to each other. Pacific Northwest. At the same time, hot
dry summers drive people into cafes to order iced drinks. Baristas receive training to operate commercial
grade espresso machines used to make specialty drinks. Rent for coffee shops in malls may include a fee for
shared area maintenance. Growth potential for companies by franchising and licensing: Franchising Coffee
has become a popular low-risk alternative to setting up an independent store. Furthermore, a lot of college
students consider coffee bars to be a convenient studying or meeting location, where they can read or meet
with peers without the necessity to pay cover charges. The company tries to reach a rate of one shop to every
15, - 20, people in their target markets. Store format and size vary by site, as some locations offer more space
than others. Highly competitive but each has a small degree of market control. The top franchise opportunities
require considerable investment on the front end, usually more of an investment than if the entrepreneur
started a similar venture on his own. For example, Starbucks has been able to achieve customer service
efficiency by introducing automatic espresso machines. Peet's strength is the taste of its coffee, which appeals
to java connoisseurs. Attractiveness of the industry 7. A typical chain coffee shop may have one manager and
10 to 15 workers; independents have six to seven. Additionally, such factors as desire for small indulgencies,
for something more exotic and unique, provide a good selling opportunity for coffee bars. For large
companies, inventory amounts to between 40 and 80 days sales. The franchisee might also be required to buy
supplies from the franchisor, including inventory, paperwork, software, computer systems, and anything else
the franchisor decides that they should supply. For small spaces like airports and grocery stores, some chains
offer a kiosk format, without seating. Accounts payable runs between 30 and 60 days sales. Therefore the
coffee industry needs to address young adults and change the drinking habits as they enter the working world
and establish own households. Franchise and license agreements typically include an upfront fee, payments or
royalties based on percentage of sales, and renewal options. Create your own business plan 4. The barista is
the personality and sole representative of the specialty coffee supply chain to the consumer. In addition to that,
if these social movements gain more attention in the market, the companies could also benefit from the
positive public relation associated with the social commitment and engagement. Today it is the second largest
specialty coffee company in the U. Among other establishments that offer coffee drinks to their customers are
most of Eugene's limited- and full-service restaurants. Many employees make just above the minimum wage,
and pay can be significantly below the average for all U. Comparable to perfect competition, monopolistic
competition contains a large number of extremely competitive firms. Caribou Coffee- menu extract Abbildung
in dieser Leseprobe nicht enthalten 7. Sustainable Coffee Organic, Shade and Fair trade coffees- collectively
known as sustainable coffees â€” fill a market niche that is often rewarded with a premium price and can
provide superior environmental, economic and social benefits to producers. However, shifting into the
specialty segment is no panacea, since it is a rather small part of the overall market â€” only 7. Extensive
Knowledge: Buyers do not know everything, but they have relatively complete information about alternative
prices. More and more U.


